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Subject:  Notification 
 
  Hereby we inform shareholders and stake holders about the occurrence of new 
situation in relation to the termination of the production in Aluminij d.d. Mostar. 
Termination of production in the Mostar factory which occurred on the night from 9th 
to 10th July 2019. will have a significant impact on the business of Luka Ploče d.d . 
Namely, today we have been informed by them that they are no longer able to fulfil 
their contractual obligations. 
 
For a better understanding, we point out that 50% of the total revenues of Luka Ploče 
d.d. in year 2018. has been related to the business with Aluminij Mostar. The total 
quantity of goods reloaded in the port which has been directly or indirectly linked to 
Aluminij was 233,000 tonnes. Aluminij Mostar is one of our most significant partners. 
 
Management Board of the Luka Ploče d.d. undertakes maximum effort to deal with this 
new situation successfully and to stabilize our business operation. 
 
                                                                          President of the Board: 
                                                                          Hrvoje Livaja  B.Sc. Econ 
.    


